
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF A SPECIAL MEETING 
 

The Portage County Board of Elections hereby notifies the 

public of a special meeting to be held on May 23, 2018 at 

8:30 a.m. to conduct ballot review and logic and 

accuracy testing prior to official certification of the May 

8, 2018 Primary Election results, discuss granting 

permission to the staff to conduct the official canvass 

for the May 8, 2018 Primary Election, discuss the 

Commissioners compensation study and provide a 

renovation update.   

 

The meeting will take place at the Portage County Board of 

Elections Office on the first floor of the County 

Administration Building, 449 S. Meridian Street, Ravenna, 

OH 44266. 


